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TO ADMINISTRATIONS OF MEMBERS OF THE ITU�AND OTHER MEMBERS OF THE DEVELOPMENT SECTOR

Many lives have been saved because a doctor has been able to help a patient even though they were hundreds or thousands of kilometers apart. Health care information is being disseminated as a social service to others, also far apart. In many countries around the world, medical practitioners are providing a service to those in need using telecommunications.

However, telemedicine - the delivery of medical and health care via telecommunications - is not yet available to all countries. Consequently, the World Telecommunication Development Conference (WTDC) convened by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) in Buenos Aires in March 1994 established a Study Group and assigned it a Question on telemedicine. Study Group 2 met in May 1995 at which time Mr. An Phu Lam, the Under-Secretary of Communications from Cambodia, was elected as Rapporteur of this Question and Mr. David Wright of Inmarsat was elected an Associate Rapporteur. Their immediate aim is to prepare an interim draft report for consideration in December 1995 when the Working Party established by the Study Group meets. The final report is expected to contain draft recommendations and guidelines which will assist developing countries.

The purpose of this letter is to seek your cooperation in determining whether your country is carrying out any telemedicine projects or related social service applications which could assist or be of interest to developing countries.

To facilitate your response, I would be grateful if you could complete and fax the attached Questionnaire by 10 October pto Mr. David Wright (fax: +44 171 728 1163), with a copy to Mr. Leonid Androuchko, ITU-D Study Group Coordinator (fax: + 41 22 730 5484). They intend to consult with the World Health Organization in analyzing the replies and preparing the report.

An initial draft of the report on telemedicine was submitted as Document 2/118 to the Study Group meeting in May.

A. LAOUYANE						Visa:	L. Androuchko�Director								D. Stagliano
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